
 

   

 

 

 

 

POSTDOCTORAL POSITION 

at the Mathematical Institute of BME 

 

The Mathematical Institute of the Budapest University of Technology and Economics  

invites applications for  one- or two-year  limited term postdoctoral appointments at the 

Assistant Professor level beginning September 1, 2016. The number of available positions are 

subject to budgetary approval. 

The applicant should have a PhD in Mathematics  obtained in 2013 or later. Preference 

will be given to candidates working in a research area which is recently active in our institute. 

However, outstanding candidates from any area will be considered. Selection will be based 

upon the candidate's research record and potential. The position is open to candidates of any 

nationality who may have a Hungarian working permission.  

The teaching load of the  successful candidate will be equivalent to three, two-hour 

courses per semester (two semesters a year) and  supervising undergraduate students in at least 

one semester. Taking part in the scientific life of the Institute is also expected. 

Salary will strongly depend on the excellence of the applicant . The net amount will be 

appropriate to cover accomodation and all other usual local expenses; it will be paid in HUF 

(Hungarian forints). In each year, an additional 300 000 HUF (approximately 1000 euro or  

1100 USD)  stipend will be available to cover  research related costs (such as attending 

conferences, buying books or IT accessories, etc.). 

To apply, please send:  

• a CV,   

• The name and e-mail address of at least one reference who can comment on your 

research skills, 

• A survey on your previous research (maximum 2 pages), 

• A working plan about your research for the next one or two year (maximum 2 pages), 

• The list of your publications, 

• Please indicate, that you are applying for a one-year or a two-year position. 

This should be sent prior to July 3, 2016 via email to the secreteriat of the BME Math 

Institute. Our e-mail address is  halasz@math.bme.hu 

Decision will be made not later than July 18, 2016. 


